MCC Operations Status Meeting

Tuesday, February 12, 2008
At the morning 8:00am meeting:

Everyone: 
1) The PEPII Run has been extended one month until April 6, 2008.

2) Expect a 2-day down to occur some time before the PEPII run ends.

3) LI25 micro is down and needs repair before the LCLS Program can proceed 
4) No new software problems reported.
5) Tomorrow is the scheduled Wednesday Software Day.
Bunch Length Monitor: Mike Zelanzy

The bunch length TCAV3 was commissioned last night with Mike.

